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Message from the Guest Editor

Diet related chronic conditions of modern society including
diabetes, cardiovascular disease, hypertension, obesity,
neurodegenerative disease and cognitive decline, are one
of the largest causes of death. Diet is a well-recognised
modifiable risk factor that can help reduce contemporary
diseases, improving healthy aging and quality of health
span. Polyphenols are a diverse and heterogenous group of
secondary plant metabolites, found in a wide variety of
fruits, vegetables, herbs, spices and many other plant
foods. Continuing research highlights the dynamic capacity
of polyphenols in their ability to exert potential health
effects through several mechanisms. We would be happy to
receive your manuscript related to this topic. Once the
Special Issue is closed, we will share it with relevant
scholars to promote all contributions. Antioxidants
(http://www.mdpi.com/journal/antioxidants) is an Open
Access journal with high visibility; we also provide free
English editing a er the acceptance of your paper. The
Article Processing Charges (APC) are 500 CHF (Swiss Francs)
per accepted paper.

We look forward to collaborating with you in the near
future.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

It has been recognized in medical sciences that in order to
prevent adverse effects of “oxidative stress” a
balance exists between prooxidants and antioxidants in
living systems. Imbalances are found in a variety of
diseases and chronic health situations. Our journal
Antioxidants serves as an authoritative source of
information on current topics of research in the area of
oxidative stress and antioxidant defense systems. The
future is bright for antioxidant research and since 2012,
Antioxidants has become a key forum for researchers to
bring their findings to the forefront.
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